
Lactation Space

The Lactation Space is located on the first floor of the Welch Children’s Wing of the James
V. Brown Library. The Lactation Space is available for patrons and employees of the James
V. Brown Library who seek a private and comfortable place to pump or feed.

The space is equipped with:
● A comfortable chair
● Counter space for pump and supplies
● Sink with hot water, soap, and paper towels

Using the Lactation Space:
The Lactation Space is available on a first-come, first-served basis. No reservations are
accepted. 

The room is available during all open library hours and may be used for 30 minutes at a
time.

To access the space, ask library staff at the Youth Service Help Desk to let you in. Upon
entering the space, the staff member will flip the “in-use” sign on both doors to ensure you
are not disturbed.

Only one caregiver is allowed in the Lactation Space at any time. All children visiting the
library with you must stay in the Lactation Space while you are using the space. We have
provided designated toys for this space to engage non-feeding children.

Please leave the space clean and take all personal possessions with you when exiting the
space. Please be aware that this space is also used for storage purposes. The stored
materials should not be touched, played with, or taken. 

When leaving the Lactation Space, please inform library staff so it can be available for
other caregivers.

Pumps and refrigeration are not provided.


